
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/24/2010 8:19:45 AM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject:

Paul - Fong has spoken with Stevens and was told that he hasn't spoken with Mike at all. According to 
what he told Fong, GE can't do the 1/2016 date. Don't know where the mis-communication is, but GE 
hasn't blinked. I've asked Tom to check with Peter regarding a call to Immelt. I haven't gotten 
confirmation that it happened yet.
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